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Accreditation Steering Committee Objectives for 2022-23: 
1. Monitor the timeline and process for developing the Institutional Self Evaluation Report (ISER) 

and ensure that there is broad participation, including collecting and incorporating Collegewide 
feedback and obtaining endorsements. 

2. Finalize the ISER and submit to ACCJC in December 2022. 
3. Monitor and support the development of responses to core inquiries during Spring 2023 as 

needed.  
4. Prepare and submit annual and fiscal reports to ACCJC. 
5. Monitor the need to respond to requests from ACCJC related to being on enhanced fiscal 

monitoring. 

 Progress Related to Objective 1 (Monitor ISER Timeline and Process/Ensure Broad Participation) and 
Objective 2 (Finalize ISER/Submit). We fulfilled these objectives with the submission of the Institutional 
Self Evaluation Report (ISER) in December 2022. 
Progress Related to Objective 3 (Monitor Responses to Core Inquiries). Our Peer Review Team, chaired 
by Drs. Endrijonas and Muñozaccreditation web page under the “Update” section.  

We will provide the team with responses to the core inquiries at least two weeks prior to our in-person 
focused site visit, which will take place October 2-4, 2023 


